
 
 
 
 
 

        

 

Statutory Notice for School Website: 
At their meeting on 2 October 2024, South Tyneside Council’s Cabinet agreed to the publication of 
statutory notices for the establishment of a permanent Specialist Provision at West Boldon Primary 
School. The Statutory Consultation will now run for 4 weeks from 8th October 2024 until 5th 
November 2024. The Statutory Notice will be posted at the entrances to the school on 8th October 
2024 and can be accessed along with the full Statutory Proposal via the link below: 
 

https://www.southtyneside.gov.uk/WestBoldonProposal 
 
Any person may object to or make comments on the proposal in writing to West Boldon Primary 
School Consultation, South Tyneside Council, Town Hall & Civic Offices, Westoe Road, South Shields, 
Tyne & Wear, NE33 2RL or by email to sen@southtyneside.gov.uk 
Comments and objections must be received by no later than 5th November 2024. Any responses 
received after that date cannot be considered. 
 
Stuart Easingwood 
Director of Childrens Services 
South Tyneside Council 
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